
 
Monday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s  
 

  9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s
  

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
    

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
   

  6.00pm  St Wulstan’s School Mass - Leavers  St Wulstan’s 
 
Thursday 9.30am  St Wulstan’s Whole School Mass    St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  St Mary’s School Mass - Leavers  St Mary’s 
              
Friday  9.45am  St Charles’ School Mass - Class 1 and 5 St Charles’ School 
 

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
 

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 

 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
     
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s  
   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s  
  
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
 

  9.30am  Holy Mass      St Mary’s 
   

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass - First Holy Communion  St Wulstan’s 
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6 July 2025            14th Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

Our diocesan charity Caritas Diocese of Salford invites you to take part in a leisurely 7-mile 
walk for adults (18+) to raise money for people experiencing poverty, homelessness, and 
disadvantage in our diocese. 
 

The walk takes place on Saturday 13 September and takes in the beautiful sights of the 
Tolkien Trail in the Ribble Valley. Find out more at www.caritassalford.org.uk/lancswalk  

 

Caritas Diocese of Salford Tolkien Trail Walk 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

Petition to St Bernadette 
Julie Miller 
Allen Turner 
David Kemp 
Frank Holmes (4) 
Peter Slater 
Hugh Stamp - Anniversary 2 July 
Clara Stamp - Anniversary 3 July 
Special Intention 
Jean Whittaker - Anniversary 25 June 
Dean Patrick Desmond - Anniversary 22 June 
Special Intentions (3) 

There will be a collection for the 
Saint Vincent de Paul Society (SVP) 
after the Masses at Our Lady and St 
Hubert’s Church and St Wulstan’s 

 

Great Harwood SVP 

Church today, Sunday 6 July.  The next meeting 
will be on Monday 14 July at St Wulstan’s Church. 

Thank you for your continued support and 
contributing to the upkeep of our parishes. 
Setting up a monthly standing order with your 
bank is the most convenient method of donating 
to your parish. Gift Aid can be claimed on 
monthly standing orders, where eligible. All of 
the details for each parish can be found on the 
parish website or please contact the Parish 
Office. 

 

Donating to our Parishes 

 

St Mary’s 200 Club 

The winning number for the weekly £25 draw was 
number 64.  
 

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Piety Stall 

First Holy Communion 
gifts and cards are now 
on sale, together with a 
selection of other items 
and cards.  Please come 
and browse. 

 

First Holy Communion 

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Church 
Sunday 6 July at 9.00am 
 

St Charles’ School 
Sunday 6 July at 10.30am 
 

St Mary’s Church 
Sunday 6 July at 12noon 
 

St Wulstan’s Church 
Sunday 13 July  at 11.00am 

Please pray for the children of our four primary 
schools, who will be making their First Holy 
Communion on the following dates: 

 

Baptism 

Our parish family welcomes with 
great joy: 
 

Nova Marie McDermott, daughter 
of Cameron McDermott and Nicole 
Burrows who was Baptised on 28 
June at St Wulstan’s Church. 

Join the Diocese of Salford's Laudato Si' Centre 
between 9.30am and 3.30pm on Friday 1 August 
for a prayerful silent retreat.  
 

Begin the day with a tour of Wardley Hall and the 
Laudato Si' Centre before spending time in silent 
prayer, reflection, and Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament.  
 

The day ends with Outdoor Mass and a final 
opportunity for reflection.  
 

Email laudatosi@dioceseofsalford.org.uk to find 
out more and register. 

 

Silent Retreat 

The Canonesses of St Augustine, based at 
Boarbank Hall near Grange-over-Sands, has 
shared details of two retreats this summer.  
 

Join them from 26 July - 2 August for a retreat 
exploring more about the spirituality of our 
new Augustinian Pope, Leo XIV, or perhaps join 
them between 18-22 August for an opportunity to 
read and reflect on the spiritual writings of St 
Augustine.  
 

To find out more about these retreats and other 
opportunities at Boarbank Hall, please 
visit http://www.boarbankhall.org.uk 

 

Summer Retreats at Boarbank Hall 


